
City of Valdez

Legislation Text

212 Chenega Ave.
Valdez, AK 99686

ITEM TITLE:
Letter from Governor Walker’s Office Regarding Funding for Alaskan Infrastructure Projects

SUBMITTED BY: Sheri Pierce, MMC, City Clerk

FISCAL NOTES:

Expenditure Required: N/A
Unencumbered Balance: N/A
Funding Source: N/A

RECOMMENDATION:

Receive and file.

SUMMARY STATEMENT:

Letter from Governor Walker’s office regarding funding for Alaskan infrastructure projects attached for
Council reference.
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